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Hi everybody! We have had contact with some supporters who have misunderstood what we are doing after 

receiving the letter from our mission director. We want to clarify that we are not on staff at any church and 

are currently continuing the same ministry we have been doing for the last four years. The 

only thing that has changed is our timeline as we had previously thought we would be 

able to plant an indigenous Spanish speaking church in St. Joseph County, Michigan by 

2025 but God has not allowed that to happen. Please use the link below or the QR code to 

check out this 5 ½ minute video for a quick overview of our current ministry. We think 

it will be an encouragement to you and you might even want to send a group to Spain! 

 

https://youtu.be/nCNnhl0-Xc0 

 

We continue to work as missionaries to evangelize Latinos alongside existing churches and plant a new, 

Spanish-speaking church while also facilitating short-term mission trips for groups from the US to go to 

Spain to evangelize and encourage national pastors and their churches there. These are pastors who we helped 

disciple, including one with roots to the ministry we worked in from 2005-2010, as well as the church we 

planted in Cártama. We also help lay the groundwork for new church plants in unreached towns! This summer 

was the 5th group we’ve brought to Spain- a group of 16 from the Houston area. We are confident that these are 

the ministries God has for us right now and we are seeing a lot of fruit from the opportunities He is giving us, 

with 18 decisions for Christ and two baptized in just our 2025 summer ministries between Spain and the US.  

 

We are available and willing to answer any questions about our ministry and God’s leading in our lives. Bill 

can be reached at 269-816-0374. We are also available for Zoom meetings or mission conferences as we are 

able to find someone to cover our Spanish service so we can travel. Feel free to share our presentation video 

in your service and we also have new prayer cards we can send to anyone who would like them. We do ask that 

you would continue to pray for us as we seek God’s wisdom for our lives and ministry. 

 

 God bless! Bill & Dena Rose 
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